
January 24, 2012 

 

Dear Senator Giessel, 

This email is to support Senate Bill 144.  As a family physician (and also medical director and 

clinic administrator at the Ethel Lund Medical Center, SEARHC, Juneau) I emphasize the 

important role in prevention that vaccines provide.  The vaccines are critical to the public health 

of adults and children here in Alaska. 

Sincerely, 

Janice Sheufelt, MD 

 

--  

Janice Sheufelt, MD 

Clinic Administrator/Medical Director 

SEARHC Ethel Lund Medical Center 

www.searhc.org 

(907) 463-4057 

(907) 364-4490 (fax) 
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